

Cheltenham Community Meeting
Tues 2nd June 2026
Chelty Hotel, 7pm

Present: Jamie Reid(C), Pauline(T) And Dave Scott, Tammy Eckerley-Corbett (S), Cheryl Vaughan, Nicola Morgan, Micheal And Jacqui Campion, Rob Duindam (C)

Apologies:

Previous Meeting minutes	Read and accepted by	PS & JR
Matters arising	Photo board Suggested maybe get a second quote for above photo board on the memorial wall. Welcome signs Photos have to be taken out of the hall Anzac Day	A quote has been submitted to council, but haven't heard anything back yet. Possibly apply for more funding. PS & SV to organise. Still needing to pick up and put up, Higgins has fallen through. We need to work out 1st where we can put the signs, Ask land owners for permission, working bee to sort out the frames Need to have a working bee to pull down and scan photos out of the hall and store it in the fire station. Everyone said it was a huge success and it was run well
Treasurers report	Hall account; closing \$809.89 Community Operating Account; closing \$15504.29	PS
Council report	What's been going on : -Simplifying local government & reform announcements, MDC engagement process with ratepayers and residents, -Annual plan rates setting, - Long Term plan process, -Three waters- new committee now in place, -Janines replacement	RD
Police report		

Playground		
CCTV		
Correspondence IN / OUT	Last 3 months emails read out	
General Business	Committee to nominate to join CCC Cheryl Vaughan PS JC Nicola Morgan TEC RD Nicola is going to get a quote for a baby swing for the playground PS suggested that we buy something for Ian something for the tragedy that happened recently.	NM Everyone agreed to spend \$200-\$250 plus a card
Meeting closed	@ 8.42	
Next meeting	25th Aug	